
From: Janet Gompertz  
Sent: 28 March 2023 17:39 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection to planning Application 2023/1119T Rear Garden at 17, 
Lindfield Gardens re: drastic reduction of Large Mature London Plane Tree. 
 
To the Camden Planning Officer concerned with this application, 
 
I write to strongly oppose the the tree application 2023/1119T at 17, Lindfield 
Gardens NW3 6PX , to drastically reduce a healthy, large, mature London Plane 
tree that is not close to the building and is not causing any problems. 
 
I live at Flat 7, No. 11, Lindfield Gardens, NW3 6PX and I look out over the rear 
gardens towards the Finchley Road. 
 
Large trees help counteract the air pollution and the noise generated by cars in 
the Finchley Road. They also shelter us from views of ugly high rise buildings 
that are being built on the West side of the Finchley Road NW3.  Large, mature 
trees also provide an important habitat for birds and other wild life. 
I urge you please to refuse this application. 
 
Janet Gompertz. 
Flat 7, 11, Lindfield Gardens, 
NW3 6PX. 
 
 


